
            

 

 
 
 
Draft Meeting Notes 
Loudon Economic Development Committee Meeting 
 
Tuesday, May 29, 2018  
 
Attendees: Stan Prescott, Stephen Caine, Chris Wittenberg, Jimmie Hinson, Rodney Phillips, Jeff Miller, 
and Mike Tardiff 
 
The May meeting of the Loudon Economic Development Committee began at 5:00pm.   
 
Mike Tardiff reviewed the changes to the proposed ERZ areas based upon the discussion at the April 
EDC meeting.  The prosed zones are (Shaker Brook Road), (2) International Drive and vicinity, (3) 
Village/NH129 and (4) Staniels Road/Veteran’s Drive.  The June EDC meeting will be devoted to the 
ERZs.  Bridgett Beckwith from the NH Division of Economic Development will be invited.  Inviting the 
individual property owners and preparing a notice for the Ledger was also discussed. 
 
The topic of a future workshop on the RSA 79-E Community Revitalization Tax Credit was also 
discussed to prepare for the possible re-consideration of the Village 79-E district proposal at 2019 
Town Meeting. 
 
Following a motion by Jeff Miller and a second by Stephen Caine, the members of the EDC voted 
unanimously to appoint Rodney Phillips as Vice Chair of the EDC.  The appointment of the Chair will be 
discussed at the June meeting. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 25 beginning at 6pm. 
 
Following a motion by Stan Prescott and a second by Jeff Miller, the EDC voted unanimously to adjourn 
at 5:45 pm. 
 
 
     
Respectfully submitted, Mike Tardiff 
 
 


